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Amendment to Agreement for Medical Clinic Services

On September 9, 2019, the Orange County Transportation Authority Board of Directors approved an
agreement with Akeso Occupational Health (formerly doing business as Cheshire Medical
Corporation, doing business as ProCare Work Injury Center & Urgent Care), to provide medical clinic
services for a three-year initial term with one, two-year option term. Board of Directors’ approval is
requested to exercise the option term effective August 1, 2022 through July 31, 2024.

Authorize the Chief Executive Officer to negotiate and execute Amendment No. 2 to Agreement No.
C-9-1165 between the Orange County Transportation Authority and Akeso Occupational Health, to
exercise the two-year option term, in the amount of $282,000, to continue providing medical clinic
services, effective August 1, 2022 through July 31, 2024. This will increase the maximum obligation
of the agreement to a total contract value of $855,000.

File #: 22-4052, Version: 1

Orange County Transportation Authority Printed on 2/10/2023Page 1 of 1

powered by Legistar™

http://www.legistar.com/

